
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Natasha Kalani <Natasha.Kalani@co.maui.hi.us> 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:23 AM 

To: 	 PEA Committee 

Subject: 	 I support Maui County Smoke Free Cars! 

Aloha! My name is U'i Kalani and I support Maui County Smoke Free Cars. 1100% support protecting our keiki and 
preventing serious long term health problems and diseases due to children being in cars or homes with an adult(s) 
smoking. I am a true believer that 2nd hand smoke, 3rd hand smoke, and smoking are harmful for anyone, 
especially for our children who do not have a say. 

I remember as a child, my parents smoked. They smoked in the car and in our home. I remember hating the smell 
of smoke on my clothes, blanket, car seats, rug, couch, etc. My parents would wreak of cigarette smoke. I hated 
hugging or kissing my parents and even family members who smelled like cigarette smoke. I always knew that 
inhaling someone's cigarette smoke was harmful, but I also knew that I had no say as a child. As I got older, I 
began voicing myself about my family's cigarette habits. Today, thankfully my mother does not smoke. 

I support Maui County Smoke Free Cars! 

This post is all about protecting our keiki & preventing serious long term health problems and diseases. This post is 
not stopping you from smoking cigarettes, but encouraging you to not smoke in a car when a minor is present. 

If any of you are in support of this, I need y'all to SHARE this post & join me in testifying at the Maui County Smoke 
Free Cars 
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